
CALENDAR OF EVENTS DATE 

Lailatul Qadr 1.6.2019 

Eid-ul-Fitr 5.6.2019 

School reopens 9.6.2019 

Graduation for Class of 2019 24.6.2019 

Final Exams 26.6-8.7.19 
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SHAKESPEARE AT CGSD 
Our students in classes 5 to 7 had an amazing 
time acting out scenes from some of Shake-
speare’s plays. A scene from ‘The Taming 
of The Shrew’ is staged above and seated 
below, the group of actors who performed his 
famous ‘Romeo and Juliet’. The perform-
ances were assessed and contributed to their 
Literature grades for the year. 
As part of our strategy to change assessment at 
CGSD this exercise brought out hidden talents 
amongst students and built their confidence. 
Amazingly many of the ones who struggled 
with written assessments excelled on stage as 
they brought to life the words of the Bard. Art 
teachers painted a spectacular backdrop imi-
tating the original Globe Theatre in Stratford 
Upon Avon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CGSD 3RD PLACE IN IHSB! 
The CGSD Primary Under 12 football team were 
placed third in the recent International Hope 
School Bangladesh (IHSB) Independence Day 
Football Tournament 2019. The proud players 
holding up their trophy below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ADMISSION OPEN 
Admission is now open for all classes Playgroup 
to Class 8. Kindly contact the school offices, 
9846373 for Secondary School and 9858320 
for Primary School. 

Dear All, 
Commemorating Shakespeare’s birthday by 
our version of the Globe Theatre performances 
by students of classes 5 to 7 was indeed a 
splendid experience. Students had a lot of fun 
in this journey of preparation, getting into 
the character, rehearsing their lines, dressing 
up in character-specific costumes and getting 
assessed in Literature in an unconventional 
manner. It was amazing to see our young 
learners perform fearlessly on stage, bringing 
to life Shakespeare’s characters from his fa-
mous plays. As the performers were on stage, 
class 8 held a special bake sale off-stage, the 
proceeds of which had gone to our CS charity 
that very day. 
The younger learners were not left behind as 
class 5 enjoyed a day out at ISD to watch 
their theatre performances, while classes 1 and 
2 students embraced nature by celebrating 
Earth Day within school premises as they 
planted trees in recycled containers.  
Our ‘O’ Level students were already handed 
over their statements of entries and will al-
ready be sitting for their exams as this goes to 
print, followed by their Graduation Cere-
mony. A milestone, the first of its kind, to be 
reached soon so seeking everyone’s wishes and 
prayers. 
With the month of Ramadan looming ahead 
of us, we hope that you optimally utilize this 
break and prepare for your upcoming final ex-
ams to be held at the end of the academic 
year. Revisions will take place right after 
classes resume to help you prepare even better. 
Here’s to wishing everyone a happy Eid! 
Asia Chowdhury 


